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Do not let them take away our ability to vote. This is a blatant attempt by republicans 

to restrict voting. Common, every day people are not trying to vote illegally or more 

than once. The people that would try to do so will continue to try regardless of the 

method of voting. The republicans know that, also, as evidenced by them making 

accusations in other states about hacking to alter the outcomes.  


